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     February 12, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Julie Orchard, Secretary 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
400 Heber M. Wells Office Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
 Re:  Docket No. 09-049-08 
 Qwest – Central Telcom Services, LLC dba Centracom Interactive CTS 

Request to Expedite Proceedings – Approval of Interconnection Agreement 
 
Dear Ms. Orchard: 
 
 On February 2, 2009, Qwest filed for approval, an Interconnection Agreement 
between the above entitled parties (see attachment). 
 
 The parties respectfully request the Division of Public Utilities expedite approval of 
the Interconnection Agreement, as an alternative to the customary 60 day review period. 
 
 Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have questions regarding this 
request, please contact Steve Dea, Qwest Sr. Project Analyst, at (303) 965-3029, or 
steve.dea@qwest.com. 
 
     Sincerely, 

      
     Carla M. Butler 
     Lead Paralegal 
 
 
 
Attachment (without entire Interconnection Agreement) 
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